
Leo Burgess 
40 Durham Street 

GOSFORTH VIA MAITLAND NSW 2320 

Planning Services 
Department of Planning and Environment 
PO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

I am writing to show my support fo r  the proposed Martins Creek Quarry Expansion 
Project (Application 55D 6612). 

As an employee of Daracon Group, I rely on the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion 
for  my job security. The quarry provides materials required in many of our 
projects and without the quarry, some of our projects would not be commercially 
viable and would not proceed. 

I have worked in my position fo r  20 years and hope to continue for  many years to 
come. 

I have not made any reportable political donations. 

Yours sincerely, 

Leo Burgess 


